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To Members of the Board of Supervisors,

I support resolution #221124 Police Code - private sector military leave pay. Reservists and members of the
National Guard since 9/11 have served voluntarily. Due to income disparity between what they make in civilian
company vis a vis when deployed for military duty in response to domestic or international crises or threats, this
resolution will at least incentivize private companies to provide pay equivalent to their monthly civilian pay when
deployed. | encourage members of the Board of Supervisors to pass this resolution. | greatly thank all members for
supporting veterans and their families.

Very Respectfully,
Deborah Dacumos
San Francisco Veterans Affairs Commissioner
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